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AGENDA
1. Introductions
2. GSA Updates

a. Questions that came up at Board meetings
3. GSP Updates

a. Review GSA Board approval status
4. GSP implementation Fees
5. Stakeholder Engagement Update

a. AI Team Update
b. Community Advisory Committee January 10th meeting goals

6. Forecast GSA Roundtable Discussion for January 4th Meeting
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MEETING HIGHLIGHTS
1. GSA staff gave updates on their recent GSA Board meetings and the current status of GSP

adoption.  Solano GSA, City of Vacaville and North Delta GSA have all voted to adopt the GSP.

Sacramento County GSA and SID GSA will be meeting next week to vote to adopt. Additionally,

Reclamation District (RD) 2111 and RD 349 have submitted GSP adoption resolutions. RDs 3, 554

and 556 are anticipated to submit adoption resolutions in the next week.

2. Members discussed next steps in clarifying GSP implementation fees for the subbasin. ERA

Economics will be developing a draft cash flow model that will summarize the expected GSP

implementation costs between 2022 and 2040, as well as an associated finance plan that will

include options for recovering costs.

3. The GSP technical team, led by Luhdorff & Scalmanini Engineering (LSCE), gave a number of

updates including, finalizing the GSP for submittal to DWR, compiling data for the subbasin’s

Annual Report (due April 2022), preparing for DWR’s AEM Survey in Solano Subbasin, and the

installation of three monitoring wells along Putah Creek, with more planned to go in in early

2022.

4. Jenn Fox, Ag Innovations, gave an update on the January 10, 2022 Community Advisory

Committee (CAC) meeting.  All Collaborative members are encouraged to attend this final

meeting of the CAC. The meeting’s main goals are to support CAC members to understand the

process around implementation fees at a high level, get member’s input on outreach and

engagement into implementation, and to acknowledge the great work of members and

appreciation of their input throughout the GSP development process.
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